
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.33 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Christ Church, 
 

Congratulations to Mrs Slater! 

I am delighted to announce that Jessica Slater (Mum to 

Davy in Amber Class and Paxton in Nursery) is our new 

parent governor. 
 

Congratulations to Mrs Sampson! 

Mrs Sampson (Sapphire Class Teacher)  

has had her baby! Otis arrived on  

2nd June at 4.46pm, weighing 7lb 3oz. 
 

Tomorrow is the general election 

Please remember to vote. As you do so, please consider 

the education policies and school funding proposals put 

forward by each of the candidates/parties. Thank you.  
 

Rupert Kaye, 

Headteacher 

 

 
 
 

 

Diary Dates  

Sunday 11th June … Trinity Sunday 
Tuesday 13th June … 9.30–10.30am, Starting School session 1 
Wednesday 14th June … 10.30am, Parent Tour of the school 
Thursday 22nd June … 1.30–2.30pm, Starting School session 2 
Thursday 29th June … 1.30pm, School and Nursery Sports Day  
Wednesday 5th July … End-of-Year Reports go home 
Friday 7th July … Transfer Day/Move-Up Day (Y4 children in  
  middle school all day) 
Friday 14th July … 1–3pm, Nursery End-of-Year Celebration 
Friday 14th July … 3pm, School and Nursery Summer Fete  
Tuesday 18th July … 2pm, Leavers’ Assembly 
Tuesday 18th July … 4.30–6.30pm, Leavers’ Party, BBQ and 
  ice-cream van 
Wednesday 19th July … 9.15am, Headteacher’s Commendations  
  Assembly followed by Golden Time Party 
Friday 21st July … 2pm, End-of-Year Service (at school) 
Saturday 22nd July – Sunday 3rd September … Summer Holiday 
Thursday 3rd August … 11am–1pm and 2–4pm, PTFA    Inflatable Fun Day  
Monday 4th September … Inset Day 
Tuesday 5th September … Children back to school 
 

 

 

Value focus:  

Perseverance 
means … we work hard 
and keep trying until 
we succeed 

 
This  

weekôs 
Bible  

reference:  
“You are the salt of the 

earth ... You are the 
light of the world.” 
(Matthew 5:13–14) 

 
 

Jesus said, òI have come in order that you might have life ð life in all its fullness .ó 

òI have come in order that you might have life ñ life in all its fullness .ó 

 

 

 

(John 10:10) 
 

 

 

Christ Church C of E First School, 
Feltham Lane, Frome, 

Somerset, BA11 5AJ 
Telephone: 01373 463781 

Email: sch.152@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
Website: christchurchschoolfrome.org.uk 

 

Parent View prize draw   
Simply log on to: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  and leave your  

feedback. Then email the school office to let us know when you  

have done this so you can be entered in the free prize draw, which  

will be drawn at the end of this term.  

 

 
 
 

 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


 

 

Attendance letters 
If children have missed a high percentage of 
school time, then a letter is sent out 
automatically to parents/carers to let them 
know that (a) this situation has been noticed, 
and (b) that attendance needs to improve.  
 

Please note: this is the same for all absence, 
whether it is authorised or unauthorised. 
Why? Because the problem is one and the 
same: if children miss school time then they 
miss out on learning. Over time, this can hold 
children back. Persistent absence makes it 
difficult for children to catch up on unattended 
lessons and lost learning.  

  

If you receive a first letter please do not panic. If attendance 
improves, no further action will be taken by the school or local 
authority. If you need assistance or advice, please talk to Rupert 
Kaye (Headteacher) or Ali Bowden (Deputy Head and Attendance 
Coordinator). We are here to help.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rupert Kaye, 
Headteacher 
 

 

    
 

 

Swimwear needed  
We would welcome  

donations of new or used  

GIRLS’ one-piece  

swimming costumes and  

BOYS’ swimming trunks  

(no Bermuda swim shorts,  

please). Thank you! 

 

Safe parking  

is important  

Please do not 

obstruct the school  

gates or park on the  

yellow zig-zag lines. Thank you. 
 

Smoking free zone  

    Please do    

    not smoke  

    on or close  

    to the  

    school  

premises. No smoking by the 

school fence or Key Centre gates. 

Christ Church PTFA will be holding an Inflatable Fun Day on the school field on Thursday 3rd August 2017.  

Bouncy castles galore! Details to follow. To volunteer, please speak to Caz Stedman in the school office. 

 

 

 
 

Reminder about 

Magic Breakfast:  

EVERY CHILD is 

entitled to a 

FREE BREAKFAST 

at school! 
 

Children need to come to the main 
entrance (by the school office) at 
8.30am for breakfast in the hall.  

 

Although there is no charge, a 
voluntary contribution of 50p to 

help towards staffing costs would 
be most welcome. 

 

 
 

 

 
Children are still able to join our Community Credit Union 

saving scheme in school. There is no minimum amount to start               

saving and children can choose when to pay money in:                

weekly, monthly or on special occasions. For further details          

and an application form, please ask at the school office. 
 

 

 

   


